
dedicate state and local resources 
for this purpose, which can raise 
student-to-teacher ratios in other 
courses. 

The state did not make the multi-
million dollar investment that 
is needed to significantly reduce 
class sizes for next school year. 
It takes a sizable commitment 
from the Legislature to noticeably 
reduce class size. For example, to 
lower our K-12 class size averages 
by merely one student requires 
approximately $1.3 million.  

Schools that are projected to have 
an increase in student enrollment 
receive more staff and those 
projected for a decrease receive 
fewer staff. Resources follow the 
students.  

Budget Highlights
2014-15 School Year

Bellingham Public Schools receives 
state funding per student based on 
enrollment. The state is still far from 
reaching its mandate to fully fund the 
actual cost of basic education, causing 
school districts across the state to 
supplement heavily with local levy 
funds.  
 
For 2014-15, the state is continuing to 
support class size reductions only for 
our highest need elementary schools 
for kindergarten and first grade. At 
our Title I schools, kindergarten and 
first grade class sizes are designed to 
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•  Use designated state funding 
for school supplies, materials and 


